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District 8 held a mentoring session on July 27, 2021, with Polished Pebbles, a not for profit 

organization which mentors girls/young women on the South and West sides of Chicago.  

District 8 partnered with the Illinois Association of Administrative Law Judges for the event.   

The attendees were able to hear from the Judges and ask questions.  The second question 

that was asked related to how transgender people are treated in the courts.   District 8 will 

also be conducting two other programs this year.   One program will be Color of Justice and 

be conducted for students by Indiana Judges.   Our other program will be a mentoring 

program for law students to be held September 21.  District 8 will partner with law schools 

for that program.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


